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Devon Energy Corporation 
333 W. Sheridan Ave.
Oklahoma City, OK 73102-5010

Attn: Mr. Ryan Cloer

Re: 2015 Amended Plan of Development
Cotton Draw Unit 
Eddy and Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Cloer:

The Commissioner of Public Lands has, of this date, approved the referenced Plan of Development. Our 
approval is subject to like approval by all other appropriate agencies. The possibility of drainage by wells 
outside the unit area, and the need for further development of the unit may exist; therefore, we may contact 
you at a later date regarding these possibilities.

If you have any questions, or if we may be of farther help, please contact Pete Martinez at (505)-827-5791.
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Sahara Operating Company 
PO Box 4130
Midland, TX 79704 j) fcL

Attn: Robert McAlpine ^ ! / V" / ^

Re: Designation of Successor Unit Sub-Operator
Cotton Draw Unit Delaware Formation 
Eddy and Lea Counties, New Mexico

Dear Mr. McAlpine:

Thank you for your letter of July 16, 2015 together with a Designation of Successor Unit Sub- 
Operator dated July 14, 2015 for the Cotton Draw Unit. The document designates Sahara 
Operating Company as sub-operator in the' Cotton Draw Unit encompassing the Delaware Sand 
Participation Area limited to depths from the surface of the earth to the base of the Delaware 
formation.

The Commissioner of Public Lands has this date approved the Designation of Sub-Operator. It is our 
understanding that this Designation of Sub-Operator does not relieve the unit operator of 
responsibility for compliance with the terms of the unit agreement and all oil and gas regulations. 
Our approval is subject to like approval by the New Mexico Oil Conservation and the Bureau of 
Land Management.

If you have any questions or if we may be of further help, please contact Pete Martinez 
at (505) 827-5791.
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